

Dear slip customer,

It is time to start thinking about the boat season again. We are looking forward to having you back this year as a slip tenant. Just a reminder for sign-up for your slip for the 2018 boating season.

Our slip rates will remain the same as they were from last year's rates. Enclosed you will find our slip prices for the 2018 season, which begins April 1<sup>st</sup> and ends October 31<sup>st</sup>. As it was last year, we are offering a **5% discount** for those of you who elect to pay your slip fees in full by March 1st. All returning customers must send a <u>signed slip contract and deposit</u> to the marina office by March 1<sup>st</sup> in order to reserve the same slip as you had last year. <u>Slip fees must be</u> paid in full by June 1<sup>st</sup>.

Remember that Pugh Marina on Lake Michigan offers the most secure and convenient location in all of Racine. Our list of amenities includes;

- 24 hour gated access
- Convenient slip side parking
- Picnic areas equipped with gas-burning grills
- Climate-controlled restrooms and shower facilities
- Boater's Lounge, complete with kitchen and computer stations
- On-site launch ramp
- In and out storage for trailer boats and jet skis
- Fuel dock and pump out facilities

Din R Halls

- Free wireless internet

We are happy to have your business and are looking for ways to serve you better. If you have any questions, comments or would like to report a concern, feel free to contact us at (262) 632-8515.

Regards,

Bill Halliday,

Marina Manager